
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                

                                                          
 

 

August 2015 

 

Loss of Privileges Policy 
 

 

Last school year the Loss of Privileges (LOP) policy was implemented to support student success. The policy 

will be continued for the 2015-2016 school year. 

 

Student Privileges Criteria to be checked every quarter (10 weeks) for students:  

 

A. Less than 10 period tardies and/or 10 unexcused period absences 

B. GPA ↑ 2.0 

C. Less than 2 SOC (Saturday School) Offenses 

D. No out of school suspensions 

E. School ID must be presented at all times in order to leave campus. Cell phone pictures will not be  

accepted.  (More than 4 times without an ID card presented will lose privilege). 

 

11th and 12
th

 Graders who lose privileges may not be able to: 

 

1. Leave campus during lunch. Unless the student has open 6
th

 and 7
th

 period, allowing student to leave 30 

minutes after lunch begins.  

2. Attend school dances or school activities such as BTS Carnival, Homecoming, Winter Formal, Prom, 

Senior Grad Night, and/or athletic activities. 

3. Attend rallies during school. 

4. ASB sponsored reward assemblies, and/or events. 

 

9
th

 and 10
th

 Graders who lose privileges may not be able to: 

 

1. Attend rallies during school 

2. Attend school dances or school activities such as BTS Carnival, Homecoming, Winter Formal, Prom 

and/or athletic activities 

3. ASB sponsored reward assemblies and/or events. 

 

For Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors, the last quarter (quarter 4) of the 2014-2015 school year will be used 

to determine Loss of Privileges for Fall 2015. 
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